
The Moraira/Teulada U3a Friends of Avinenca are visiting the
FONT ROJA Natural Park near Alcoi on Monday 9th December.

We will be finding out how the park authorities are using
various methods to re-generate the areas devastated by forest
fires. In particular how they encourage the natural regenerative
processes by increasing the bee populations. We will see the
various types of hives used and learn about the potentially
catastrophic effects that may befall the bees, and thereby our,
lives.

Additionally we will be visiting the excellent interpretation
centre and will have time for a gentle stroll through the autumn
forest areas in which are to be found flocks of long tailed tits as
well as many other species.

If you would like to take part in this trip and are already a
member, or if you would like to join, (membership is free),
please go to www.avinenca.es for further details.


